
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 
 
 
TO: Planning Commission 
   
FROM: Mike Kamino, Director of Planning and Community Development 
 
SUBJECT: Agoura Village Policy Committee Appointments 
 
DATE:  January 16, 2014 

 
Staff is requesting the selection of two (2) Planning Commission members to serve on the Agoura Village 
Policy Committee during the 2014 calendar year. 
 
The Agoura Village Policy Committee consists of two (2) Planning Commissioners and two (2) 
Councilmembers.  The committee reviews preliminary development plans for projects proposed within 
the Agoura Village Specific Plan area.  The committee will meet on an as-needed basis.  Commissioners 
Zacuto and Northrup were appointed to the Agoura Village Policy Committee for the 2013 calendar year. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Planning Commission select two (2) members to serve on the Agoura Village 
Policy Committee during the 2014 calendar year. 


	FROM: Mike Kamino, Director of Planning and Community Development

